
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 5, 2021) – Maintenance work on Port Authority’s light 
rail system will cause significant delays and detours for some Red Line riders this weekend. 

Red Line service will be suspended between South Hills Junction and Overbrook Junction on 
Saturday and Sunday from the start of service until 10 p.m. each day while crews perform 
maintenance on the tracks between Potomac Station and Dormont Junction. 

Red Line rail cars will be detoured to the Blue/Silver Line from South Hills Junction.  

Rail shuttles will operate between South Hills Junction and Potomac Station, and between 
Dormont Junction and Overbrook Junction. 

Bus shuttles will operate between Potomac Station and Dormont Junction. 

Red Line service between Allegheny Station and South Hills Junction, and between St. Anne’s 
and South Hills Village will not be affected. Neither will Blue Line and Silver Line service. 

A full explanation of the detour can be found at www.portauthority.org/redlinedetour. 

Customers whose service is affected are encouraged to allow for additional travel time and to 
contact Port Authority Customer Service before traveling. Customer Service is available by 
phone at 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via chat at www.portauthority.org. 

Customer Service representatives are available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on weekends. 
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